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I am writing in support of HB 3167. It is harder than ever to support a career or 

business in the music industry. Further, it is becoming prohibitively expensive to 

attend and support musicians as a result of the secondary ticketing market, driven in 

large part by "bot"-style software which purchases tickets specifically for resale at 

exorbitant costs which the artists and club owners do not receive. Given the 

opportunity to address this issue, please act responsibly by supporting  this important 

measure.  

Sincerely, 

Kevin Friedman 


